
From: Pascal  
Sent: 26 January 2022 08:36 
To: Planning  
Cc: Moi 
Subject: Gainsborough Gardens (application 2022/0181/T) 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I tried to use the web site but got the following error message twice when 
submitting - this happens regularly with the planning web site. 
 
So can you please forward this to the relevant planning officer? 
 
Regards 
 
Pascal Dubois-Pèlerin 
 
===================== 
 
I live nearby and enjoy walking around the gardens on my way to or from the 
heath. 
 
I see no professional evidence of the need to fell the copper beech (T1), just a 
passing mention of fungi, which was not immediately visible when I inspected 
the base of the tree. If it has to be felled why replace it with an ash tree rather 
than a copper beech? 
 
As to T6 I would object to felling it just to make it easier for tall vehicles, 
presumably mainly delivery vans. I would protect it properly with a metal plate 
(the one already in place could be used for that purpose) and move the kerb 
out to force traffic away from it. 
 
Many thanks for confirming that you will consider this submission. 


